Subject: Office Closure August 8th – Celebrating Furukawa Co., Ltd.'s 150th Anniversary

Dear Valued Customer,

We are proud to share that our parent company, **Furukawa Co., Ltd., is celebrating its 150th anniversary** this year. Since its founding in 1875, Furukawa has built a legacy of innovation, quality, and global leadership—values that continue to guide us today.

In recognition of this remarkable milestone, all our offices will be closed on Friday, August 8th.

We appreciate your partnership and understanding as we take this time to honor the history and achievements of the Furukawa Group. Please plan ahead for any urgent needs prior to this date, and don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Manabu "Max" Masuda President Furukawa Rock Drill USA, Inc.